9939 US-131 South Mancelona, MI 49659

~~~

800 OK-LINER Fax 231-587-8020

~~~

www.geomembrane.com

pvcliner@geomembrane.com

EPI June Personnel Update

Environmental Protection, Inc. was active in June at the most recent ASTM D35 meetings in Kansas City, Missouri.



Dan Rohe, President of EPI, and Mark Wolschon, Quality Control Manager at EPI, attended two days of the biannual assembly

of geosynthetics professionals. Dan has been very active in the development of an ASTM standard material specification for PVC geomembranes to replace the outdated, but still improperly used, NSF-54 standard for PVC.



Mark Wolschon is the Task Group Leader within Committee D35 that is currently working on completion of two new standards. They

are Work Item 2056; the previously mentioned Material Specification for PVC Geomembranes, and Work Item 3871: a new standard method for

Air Channel Testing Dual Track Thermally Welded PVC Seams. This new field seam test method will provide both continuity and peel strength testing of PVC field welds in one simple operation.

Brad DeArment has joined EPI as Installation Supervisor. Brad will be responsible for scheduling, coordinating



field crews, on-site supervision, field welding, and quality control on EPI's geomembrane installation projects throughout the country. Welcome Brad!

Dennis Pintcke has been promoted to Plant Manager. Dennis has been with EPI since 1998 after previously spending 31



years with Allied Signal. Dennis will be responsible for all manufacturing operations including inventory management and production quality and scheduling.

